
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                  Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne  

                                                                    Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225         
 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518.  Safeguarding Rep: Eileen Williams: 07803000485  

                                                           Seventeenth Sunday of the Year, 24th July 2022 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat   23rd July    5.00pm      (Vigil Mass)    

Sun  24th July    8.00am      Latin Mass 

                               9.30am     (Parish Mass) 

Mon 25th July    9.30am      (St. James, Apostle)  

Tue   26th July   9.30am      (SS Joachim & Anne) 

Thu  28th July    9.30am      Feria 

Fri    29th July    7.00pm      (St. Martha)   

Sat   23rd July       6.15pm       (Vigil Mass) 

Sun  24th July        11.00am       

Wed 27th July       7.00pm       Feria 

Fri   29th July         9.30am       (St. Martha)      

 

Benediction: Friday 6.30pm    Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Parish), Sun (Julia Irving Denial RIP), Tue 

(Brian Shelly, Thanksgiving) 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Sean Heneghan RIP) Sun (John Bastin 
RIP) 

 

Parish Volunteers Gathering: There will be a Parish 
volunteers gathering on Sunday 7th August 1.00pm at St. 
Aidan’s Hall.  The volunteers of both parishes will receive a 
personal invitation very soon. It is to acknowledge and 
appreciate their selfless services to the community. Please 
make yourself available for the day and respond to the 
invitation as soon as you get it. This will help the organizers to 
make the necessary preparations. I wish to see everyone at the 
gathering.  
 
Parish Barbecue at Our Lady’s: The long-awaited parish BBQ 
will be on Sunday August 14th. The signup sheets are kept in 
both our Churches. May I request people to sign up at the 
earliest, latest in the coming two weeks. The organizers need 
the numbers to prepare the event. There is also a paper kept at 
Our Lady’s porch for those who can help us out. We need some 
volunteers to assist the organizing team.  
 
Rome following St Ignatius: 1-7 October 2023: Our 
Parish Pilgrimage with Fr Roy as Chaplain prepared for us 
by Anthony Coles will explore Roman sites with 
particular connections to St Ignatius and the Jesuits. The draft 
programme with daily Mass includes the Vatican with a 
General Audience and Sistine Chapel, major Basilicas, St 
Ignazio, the Gesu, La Storta and the Venerable English 
College.  Cost from £1,625 per person.  Contact Joanna 
Hale jchale@earthling.net or the Parish Secretary for details. 
  
G K Chesterton Centenary Mass: A Mass to mark the 
centenary of the conversion of G.K Chesterton to the Roman 
Catholic faith will be held on the 30th of July at 12 noon at St 
Teresa’s in Beaconsfield. The preacher will be Canon John 
Udris. Light refreshments will be served in the parish centre 
following the Mass. For catering purposes, please register via 
the link on our website at: www.littleflower.co.uk or contact 
us at 01494 673 018 for further information. G.K. Chesterton 
was a famous and much respected author, philosopher, lay 
theologian and art critic. His forceful defence of Catholic values 
still has much influence in the Church today. He died on the 
14th of June 1936. He is buried in the public cemetery in 
Beaconsfield.” 
 
 
 

Support our Local Food Bank: It would be helpful, if only small 
packets, tins and cartons are donated, as they can easily be 
carried and reach more families. 
Requirements for this week are sponge puddings, tinned 
spaghetti bolognaise, tinned ravioli and small packets of soap 
powder. With thanks for your generosity. 
 
HCPT Pilgrimage to Lourdes – 16th to 23rd September: 
Michael Drake, a parishioner at Our Lady’s, Chesham Bois, has 
for many years led an annual pilgrimage to Lourdes, under the 
auspices of Hosanna House and Children’s Pilgrimage Trust 
(HCPT), a charity which has been facilitating pilgrimages focused 
on disabled and bereaved adults and children, and including 
anyone wanting to make such a pilgrimage for personal reasons. 
Michael is leading an adult group this year from the 16th to the 
23rd of September. The group will fly from a London airport to 
Tarbes, near Lourdes, and stay at Hosanna House. A wheelchair 
friendly coach is at the group’s disposal throughout the week. 
The cost is £780 per person. Anyone interested in travelling this 
year should contact Michael on 07919991737.  
 
Marriage at St. Aidan: Glad to inform you that Mr. Randall Ebo 
Kwabbena & Nana Akua Aniwaa Nuako will receive the 
sacrament of Marriage on Sunday 24th July 2.30pm at St. 
Aidan’s Church. Kindly keep the couple in your prayers.      
 
Pilgrimage to Walsingham: Bishop Phillip Egan will lead a 
pro-life pilgrimage to Walsingham on Saturday 6th August. See 
the poster for more details. More information can be viewed 
here https://prolifepilgrimage.org 

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £509.04               St. Aidan’s: £311.59                    Thank You  
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